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——————————————————————————————— 

 

TO:  Director David Whittaker, LPD 

 

THRU:  Council President Mary Sheffield 

FROM:  Council Member Angela Whitfield Calloway     

  

DATE:  April 25, 2023 

 

RE:    Request for a resolution concerning National Nurses Month 

———————————————————————————————————— 

 

REQUEST FOR A DRAFT RESOLUTION 

CONCERNING NATIONAL NURSES MONTH 

 

Detroit City Council Member Angela Whitfield Calloway requests that the City Council 

Legislative Policy Division draft a resolution recognizing National Nurses Month and draft a 

memorandum explaining the importance of National Nurses Month.   

 

May is National Nurses Month.  We should honor our nurses for their efforts and good works.  

Nurses are the core of our health care system.  Our nurses stood strong during the last three years 

of extremely challenging conditions during the COVID-19 pandemic.  We should recognize the 

amazing work of our nurses during the pandemic, and we should honor our nurses as they continue 

to serve our community.   

 

The Detroit City Council should adopt a resolution in support of National Nurses Month.  

 

City Council Member Calloway calls on the administration and all other council members to join 

her in this proposed resolution. 
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